
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

August 16, 2023 

 

 

 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

P.O. Box 360 

Jefferson City, MO  65101 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

We respectfully request that certificate number F001326009 for BTC, Inc., be cancelled effective 

immediately.  BTC, Inc., is no longer doing business in the State of Missouri.  If you have any questions, 

you may reach me at 712-673-2311. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

BTC, INC. 

 

 
 

Kevin Skinner, CFO 


